Dear Stallion Families, 

We are excited about the upcoming school year!  We already have exciting things planned for our 5th graders.  We wanted to let you know about the opportunities that we have coming up next year.  The costs are estimated and subject to change based on increase/decrease in either ticket costs or bus costs.

Field Trip: EPCOT
Date: October 2019
Cost: $100
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are extremely excited to tell you that the fifth-grade teachers have already begun preparing for our very first field trip to Disney’s Epcot in Orlando! Students will experience Epcot’s Future World and World Showcase.  Future World focuses on technological advancements, innovation and wonder.  World Showcase represents 11 different cultures with various activities and experiences. 

This educational experience will connect to our unit on Dynamic Discoveries in which students will be asked to explore their own culture. At Epcot, students will immerse themselves in the various cultural experiences including food, entertainment, crafts, and pieces of history. Students will be expected to bring these experiences back to the classroom to include in their final projects. 

Field Trip: NASA Kennedy Space Center
Date: December 2019
Cost: $40

As a part of our Space unit; we have an opportunity to take students to Kennedy Space Center.  During this trip, students will come face-to-face with Space Shuttle Atlantis, learn more about NASA’s pioneering astronauts, explore the Apollo /Saturn V rocket and tour behind the scenes!

Field Trip: J.A. Biz Town
Date: February 2019
Cost: $30

Students will become citizens at JA BizTown for the day.  They will work in one of fourteen businesses, manage their personal and business finances, develop and sell products, hold business meetings, pay taxes, and donate to charity. 

Prior to this field trip, we will be preparing students to apply for jobs, participate in a job interview, write personal checks, use a debit card, balance a checkbook, and run a successful business as a team.  This is an exciting opportunity for our students.  



Field Trip: Universal Studios
Date: May 2020
Cost:  $100

This will be our end-of-the-year trip to celebrate everything that your child has accomplished throughout their Elementary school careers.

We look forward to giving students these opportunities and experiences.  Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Your partners in education, 
The 5th Grade Team   
